
Dr. F. Cyril James, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
MeGill University. 

Dear Dr. James: 

September 13th, 1944 

I enclose the recomm.endation which we feel 
the University might make in regard to operation of these 
beds to be added to tbe M~N.I. It seems to us bette= not 
to be too much involved in army red tape, and actually the 
Departnent of Pensions and National Health will, I frO told, 
finance these men onc~ the building Is completed. 

I am asking Miss Da'flS0n to forward this to 
you, thinking you should have it as a postscript to my letter 
of yesterday. I am sorry the letter reached you so late. 
I have, however, set aside everything else since the meeting 
yesterday to try to get on wi th this. 

lOP/AD 
Encl. 

Yours sincerely, 


